
As part of our 2018 vegetation management program, Millar Western 
is proposing to apply VisionMAX herbicide (glyphosate) to 
approximately 5000 hectares of existing cutblocks in the Whitecourt, 
Fox Creek, Swan Hills and Edson areas, as described below:  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

This treatment, part of our forest renewal program, will temporarily control 
herbaceous, shrub and deciduous competition, to improve the growth and survival 
of tree seedlings and saplings.  Application is planned to begin on or around August 
20, 2018, pending approval from Alberta Agriculture and Forestry, and be 
completed by September 15, 2018. 
 

For more information, please contact: 
Silviculture Supervisor 
Phone: (780) 778-2221        
E-mail:  whitecourtwoodlands@millarwestern.com 
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TWP RGE MER TWP RGE MER 

50 11,12 W5M 63 7 W5M 

51 11,14 W5M 64 5,6,7 W5M 

52 14 W5M 65 5,6,14,15,16 W5M 

58 15,16,17,21,22, 
25,26 

W5M 66 13,14,15,16 W5M 

59 14,15,16,17, 
22,23,25 

W5M 67 08,10,12 W5M 

60 12,13,14,15,16,23 W5M 68 08,09,10,11,12, 13 W5M 

61 12,14,15,16,18,19 W5M 69 11,12,13 W5M 

62 14,15,18,19  W5M    



 
 
 


